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Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Lori Helton

1900 Bay Area Blvd., E-133

Houston, TX 77058-2128

April 24, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Please pass the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits that will put
speculative position limits on maj or energy commodities. Speculative
trading makes everything more expensive for regular Americans and it only
benefits a few who get rich off of this practice at the expense of their
fellow Americans. Please adopt the Federal Speculative position limits
before our economy is weakened further by the higher prices this type of
trading causes.

Sincerely,

Lori Helton
832-561-9529


